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 Headteacher: Mr M Grogan 
 

St George’s Central CE Nursery 
 

Newsletter – Monday 16th July 2018  
 

Our second school year open as St. George’s Central CE Nursery (Lancaster Ave) is coming to an end as our doors close for summer on 

Wednesday! Much has changed over the course of the year and we thank you for continuing to support us as we aim to provide your 

children with the very best start to their education. Of course, we cannot do this on our own – everything we do for your children 

could not be achieved without an effective partnership between nursery and home and so we thank you for your support and look 

forward to working with you again in September. All children will return to nursery on Tuesday 4
th

 September 2018. 

 

Nursery Uniform – As you know, our nursery and school uniform will change for September 2018 with all children throughout nursery 

and school wearing a navy blue polo shirt. All other elements of the uniform remain the same:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All elements of our uniform are available at Wendy’s in Tyldesley and Icon Embroidery in Astley 

 

Sports day – Many thanks to everyone who attended our sports day. We were very lucky with the weather and it was great that so 

many of you could come along to support and cheer your children on as they took part in all the activities. Physical development is a 

crucial part of our curriculum and we are very lucky with our outdoor space to enable children to participate in a variety of activities 

to support their progression in this area. We look forward to many more sports days.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual reports – You will have received your child’s annual written report last week which will have given you an 

insight into the progress your child has made at nursery during this academic year. Please ensure you complete the 

feedback slip as part of the report and return it to the nursery office. 

 

This is the final newsletter of this school year – the next newsletter will be sent out in September. I hope you all have a great summer. 

Good luck to our leavers in pre-school who will be starting at their new schools in September. We would like to wish them all well and 

hope they have enjoyed their time in nursery with us. We will miss them all! For those returning to nursery, our doors will re-open on 

Tuesday 4
th

 September at 9am. Enjoy summer with your families. 

 

 Mr M Grogan – Headteacher 
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